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Strathalbyn Community Children’s Centre 

24 February 2023 

 

This morning on Friday 24 February 2023, Alexandrina Council was advised by a concerned 
community member that the Strathalbyn Community Children’s Centre would cease trading 
from 6:00pm this evening, due to financial pressures. We understand that families were 
notified of the closure last night. 
 
The Council understands the challenges that this closure will have on our community, and 
we are committed to working with the Strathalbyn Children’s Centre Management Committee 
and the Department of Education to explore all avenues to enable the Centre to reopen as 
soon as possible. 
 
Discussions are already underway between Council and the Department of Education. We 
will share further information with the Community as it comes to hand. 
 
Quotes can be attributed to Nigel Morris, Chief Executive Officer.  
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